Noonkanbah. 20/2/18

Dear Mr Hatton.

My name is Rosie Mulligan. I am a senior elder of the Warlangurrru people. I am a grandmother of many people in the Warlangurru mob and in Noonkanbah. I would like to say that we always have meetings with Buru and Mitsubishi mob, they are always welcoming to us and we welcome them being here too. We work together.

We feel really good when they come here to help our young people. We are really happy for them to work with Buru and Mitsubishi. These Buru people over the last 5 years or so have been really good to us.

I hope the gas project can go ahead, and we can all do it the right way, us and them, working together. I invite you Mr Hatton to come to the community and talk to us. Thank you.

R o SI MULLGA Kosie Mulligan